
Dear legislators, 
 
I am a devoted Oregon Democratic voter and I believe ballot measure 110 was a terrible mistake! Please 
make changes to this ballot measure so that law-enforcement again can combat the terrible drug 
addiction/use that is plaguing Portland. I live in Irvington neighborhood in Portland and i see strung out 
people on our streets daily, my car is rifled through constantly, our local convenience store has been 
broken into repeatedly, NE. Sandy Blvd., retail shops have closed or been pledged with regular 
shoplifting and harassment. Our local librarians have to be on alert to drug overdose. My young adult 
children have lost friends to overdose.  Mandatory treatment needs to be reinstated and widely 
available. 
 
The quality of life in Portland has diminished under this ballot measure, and we need it fixed! 
 
Thank you for your attention and your service, 
 
Susan Crabtree 
2604 N. E. 26th Ave. , Portland, OR 97212 Sent from my iPhone 
 


